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The SNPRC Pilot Research Program provides opportunities and support for investigators to use 
SNPRC nonhuman primate resources in highly focused, short-term studies with a high 
likelihood of enhancing the value, utility, feasibility and attractiveness of nonhuman primates 
for biomedical research. 

High priority is given to studies that propose to generate preliminary data for applications to the 
National Institutes of Health (NIH) to support future research projects. Other studies that are 
considered responsive to the program’s goals include those that propose to develop new 
nonhuman primate models of disease, or develop and/or test new research methods, 
instrumentation or approaches for biomedical research using nonhuman primates. 

Information on the 2018 SNPRC Pilot Grant Program competition, including due dates for 
letters of intent and completed applications, can now be found on the SNPRC website 
(http://snprc.org/pilot-research-grants/). 
 
Applicants should review this information thoroughly as the terms of the pilot grants and the 
application process have changed. 
 
Please pass on information regarding this funding opportunity to any investigators that you 
think might be interested or to the appropriate department for faculty notification.  Note that an 
investigator does not have to be associated with SNPRC or its host institution, Texas 
Biomedical Research Institute, to qualify for consideration. 
 
Thank you and feel free to contact me if you have questions about this program. 
 
Suzette D. Tardif, PhD 
Associate Director for Research 
Southwest National Primate Research Center 
Texas Biomedical Research Institute 
P.O. Box 760549 
San Antonio, TX 78245 
210-258-9885 
stardif@txbiomed.org 
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